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Dear Parents,   
As advertised in our newsletter on 5th March, Parent / Teacher Interviews 
are being over the next two weeks. Interviews are 10 minutes.  
 

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the 

code mvcub  

  
  

Enter your details  
  
  
  
Select the teachers you wish to see  
  
Select the appointment times that suit your family best  

  
  

When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be emailed to you immediately. 
If you do not receive your email, please check your junk-mail, or enter the event 
code again and check your email address spelling.   
Update your details if email address is incorrect.   
DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe. You may need to 
refer back to it at a later date.  

  
REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR APPOINTMENTS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be 
sent home.  
In order for teachers to be fully prepared we request that you book a time as soon as 
possible.  
If you need to view, cancel, change or print your bookings:  

• Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you made your 
bookings  
• OR return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code and the email 
address you used when making your bookings.  

 
Attendees will need to check in via the Health NSW QR Code and sign in on the 
Department of Education Newsletter. 
 
We look forward to your attendance 
Brighton-Le- Sands Public School Staff 
11th March 2021 
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